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CHANGE OF TRADING COUNTER NAME OF THE COMPANY 

     

 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Sevens Atelier Limited (formerly known as Pan Asian Holdings 
Limited) (the “Company”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 14 June 2022 in relation to 
the  change of the Company’s name from “Pan Asian Holdings Limited” to “Sevens Atelier Limited” with 
effect from 14 June 2022. 

 

Further thereto, the Board wishes to update that the Company’s trading counter name on the SGX-ST 

will be changed from “Pan Asian” to “Sevens Atelier” with effect from 9.00 a.m. on 21 June 2022. 

 
For avoidance of doubt, there is no change to the Company’s trading code of “5EW”. 

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 
 

 
Lim Xiu Fang, Vanessa 

Executive Director  

 16 June 2022 
 

                     
 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance 
Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
document, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in 
this document.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms. Foo Jien Jieng, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, 
Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg. 

 


